
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
FOR 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
 

LISTED BELOW ARE THE QUESTIONS (Q) SUBMITTED BY 
POTENTIAL CONSULTANTS FOR THE RFP 

MEMORIAL PARK WASTEWATER TREATMENT AND 
INFRASTRUCTURE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
THE COUNTY OF SAN MATEO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS HAS 

PROVIDED RESPONSES (R) TO THE QUESTIONS BELOW 
 

Q1. Would the County please provide a copy of the current WDR Permit for the WWTP and 
disposal system, and any other relevant recent correspondence with the Regional Board? 

R1. The Waste Discharge Requirements for San Mateo County Memorial Park has been 
posted to the Public Works webpage and may be downloaded at the following link: 
http://publicworks.smcgov.org/memorial-park-wwtp 

 The County does not have additional correspondence with the Regional Board to release 
at this time. 

  
Q2. I was following up on the Memorial Park Wastewater Treatment and Infrastructure 

Replacement Project and was wondering if there was an estimated project value 
available, as well as if there are any union requirements to bid on this project?  Any 
information you can help me with would be greatly appreciated. 

R2. The County of San Mateo Board of Supervisors has budgeted funds for the Memorial 
Park Wastewater Treatment and Infrastructure Replacement Project in the Capital 
Improvement Budget. However, the budget was based on an estimated cost for 
Consultant and County staff, and not on the specific scope of work of the RFP. Based on 
the preliminary nature of the estimate used for budgeting purposes, the Consultant shall 
submit a proposal sufficient to cover the scope of work outlined in the RFP, not on the 
budget set forth in the County Capital Improvement Budget. The RFP does not require 
any union requirements. 

 
 
 
 
Updated as of October 11, 2016 at 1:00 PM 
 
F:\Users\design\C3D\E4955000_Memorial Park Wastewater System\Docs\RFP\RFI\Memorial WWTP-RFI Responses.doc 

Page 1 of 1 
 

http://publicworks.smcgov.org/memorial-park-wwtp

	COUNTY OF SAN MATEO

